
Blood donation services suspended

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     In light of traffic and road conditions in various locations today
(November 12), the Hong Kong Red Cross Blood Transfusion Service (BTS)
announced that service of Central District Donor Centre has been suspended
from 2.30pm. In response to the actual circumstances, blood donation services
at other donor centres may be suspended on short notice. Donors
are recommended to call the donor centre for the latest status. The Hong Kong
Red Cross apologises for any inconvenience caused.

     Addresses and contact numbers of donor centres:
www5.ha.org.hk/rcbts/enarticle.asp?bid=85&MenuID=5
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